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AH Committee

From: Leslie Freimuth <lesliefreimuth@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 3:58 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Written testimony on Makila Development Projects

Affordable Housing, Polanui Gardens and Makila Rural East Projects, 
 
My husband and I are totally opposed to these two new projects with the concerns of traffic, water, 
fire and environmental impact on our shoreline.  This is not the appropriate place for high density 
housing. 
 
Please note our names as opposed, 
 
Bob and Leslie Freimuth 
32 Awaiku Street 
Lahaina, Hi 96761 


